
 

 

2801 Post Oak Blvd., Suite 600   Houston, Texas 77056 
Tel 713.960.9111   

1/10/2018 

 

 

Dear Customer, 

 

 

Westlake Polymers LLC is announcing a $0.04 per pound price increase effective 2/1/2018 on 

all polyethylene grades.   

 

Orders will be accepted contingent upon a minimum two week lead time from shipment date and 

our ability to supply. 

 

If you have any questions regarding product availability or this price increase, please contact 

your Westlake sales representative.  We appreciate your business and look forward to continuing 

to serve your resin needs. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Erik J. Keracik 

Director Commercial - Polyethylene 

 

 


